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ANNUAL REPORT ON IMPORTS AND EXPORTS OF CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS, PRESENTED IN KEEPING WITH ARTICLES III AND IV OF THE INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION ON TRANSPARENCY IN CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS ACQUISITIONS

(Argentina)
Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic

to the

Organization of American States

OEA 52

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States is pleased to transmit to the General Secretariat of the Organization information on conventional weapons transfers.

In keeping with Article III of the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions, the Argentine Republic hereby reports that, according to the information provided by the Ministry of Defense to the United Nations Register of Conventional Arms, the Argentine Republic has not transferred any weapons in the categories covered by the Convention (Annex II).

With respect to Article IV of said Convention, the Argentine Republic hereby notifies the General Secretariat that the information for 2005 is not yet available, but that the country expects to be able to submit it by June 15, 2008.

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 13, 2007

To the General Secretariat of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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